
                                                                                                               

 

 

                   St John’s Catholic Primary School GIFT Team                                      

Autumn  2021 

Welcome to your GIFT Team Autumn term introductory letter.  

We are a group of six Oak class pupils who hope to meet up every fortnight. 

Discussing how we can bring the school and church community together as well as 
bringing the outside community in.  

Growing In Faith Together. 

Due to the pandemic, we have been limited as to what we can do for the time being.  

As you may remember, in December 2020, we asked many of you to create a Heart for 
Homes. Thank-you for your contributions, these were gratefully received by a couple of 
local care homes!! 

It was our pleasure to lead the Harvest Liturgy in school where we were surrounded by 
an array of wonderful produce and items for CHAT.  

If you would like to suggest any ideas with us, please leave a message on our 
Noticeboard. This can be found opposite Mrs Harte's pastoral room. 

  

Kindest Regards, 

The GIFT Team 

 


